
The kindergarten and first grade class community service project this year will be collecting items for
the Ronald McDonald House in Mobile, Alabama. The Ronald McDonald House Charities provide a
supportive home environment offering care, compassion, and hope to families with seriously ill

children. We will be collecting the following items through the entire month of March.
Students may place items in the boxes located in the main hall. 
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Bath towels (white)

Bath washcloths (white) 
Body wash (men & women) 
Disposable razors

Adult-size toothbrushes

Personal hygiene products

Umbrellas 

Paper Bowls (microwavable)

Wrapped Plastic cutlery To-

go containers with 3 
compartments 

Quick-fix foods (individual
serving size) 

Individually wrapped snacks 
(granola bars, crackers, snack 
cakes, chips, pretzels, etc.) 

Cookies 

Juice boxes 

Oatmeal (microwavable packets) 

Applesauce/Fruit cups 

Microwavable soups/meals 

Tall kitchen trash bags 

Ziploc bags (snack & sandwich
size) 

Lysol spray 

Glass cleaner 

Bathroom cleaner 

All-purpose cleaner 

Disinfectant wipes 

Kitchen cleaners

Toilet bowl cleaner 
Paper towels 
Dishwasher detergent

Laundry detergent (pods)

Bleach 

Sugar and Coffee creamer
(pourable canisters) 

Sweetener packets (such as 
Splenda, Sweet & Low, etc.) 
12 oz. disposable, to-go, coffee 

cups 

Coffee stirrer sticks 

• 

We will also participate in the Tab Pop program. Students may bring in their aluminum tab pops
and drop them into the designated Tab Pop boxes located in each classroom. 


